
   

 

Guest Speakers include:- 
• Andrea Egan, Vice President 
• Darrin Taggart and Scott 

Parish from the dispute at 
Sandwell Leisure Trust 

Let us know you can attend by emailing 
sandwellunison@btconnect.com 

 

Sandwell General UNISON Branch 
 

Annual General Meeting 2022 
Thursday 3rd March, 5:45pm 

 

Council Chamber at Sandwell Council 
House, Oldbury, B69 3DE  

 

All members welcome 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In August the third 
one-day strike at 
Sandwell Leisure 
Trust took place 
against staff being 
fired and rehired to 
remove them from 
national NJC pay, 
terms and conditions.  
 
This picture is outside 
Portway Lifestyle 
Centre where 4 
Labour Councillors 
turned up to show 
their support. 
 
This is the longest 
running dispute in 
Sandwell’s history. 


